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     Our Mission 
 

To give hope to those 

who are orphaned or 

abandoned in  

Cambodia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children are a 

gift from the 

Lord, They are 

a reward from 

Him. 

Psalms127:3 
Message from Ravy 

 
Ravy says (as of April 8) there are 117 

confirmed cases of coronavirus in Cambodia.  

So far, everyone at Hannah’s Hope is safe 

and healthy.  They have been in a stay-at-

home mode for a couple of weeks now. 

Message from Bradley Welborn 

As the entire world strains and readjusts to how to 

handle the virus, Hannah's Hope has not been immune to 

the change and disruption in their lives. 

 
The country of Cambodia has locked down from foreign 

travel, limited social gatherings, closed schools and closed 

businesses.  This has confined all Hannah's Hope children to the home.  

Ravy has done a wonderful job keeping the children involved, healthy, 

studying, worshiping and exercising.  

 
The ability to keep 45 children plus adults confined to the home without 

going stir crazy is a monumental achievement for which Ravy and Chealin 

are to be highly commended.  Our entire staff has risen to the challenge 

and we are grateful. 

 

Continue to keep them in your prayers during this time. 

Sunday Worship 

Important Announcement 
 
Due to the coronavirus, the yearly 

fundraising dinner had to be 

cancelled.  Your donation is still 

very important and needed.   

Please consider mailing your 

donation to the address on this 

newsletter. 

                               Bradley 



Praise God!  Thai, age 15, put Christ on 

in baptism.  Ravy reports that Thai has no 

siblings at Hannah’s Hope and that he has 

been studying the Bible for a number of 

years. 

Mango  
 Tree 

Hannah’s Hope has a 

mango tree on the 

property.  They are 

reaping the benefits of it! 

 

Phanat went with Sophean in early November for his 

doctor’s appointment and everything went well! The 

doctors said everything is going just as planned and 

even better. They were pleasantly surprised when they 

found out that he was dry when using the catheter.  

The next phase will be surgery so he will not have to 

use the catheter any longer.  But the current surgeons 

are not specialists in that area so they plan on bringing 

in the top surgeon in that field to perform the surgery 

for Sophean next year! God is so good!  





Please continue to pray for the work at Hannah’s Hope as it is touching the lives of 

many children.  Pray for God’s guidance, God’s wisdom, and God’s direction.  Most 

importantly, pray each of these children will grow into faithful Christian men and 

women who continue to spread the gospel. 

Pa

If you wish to unsubscribe from this newsletter, please click here and hit 

send button. 

 

 
Donations should be made payable to: 
HANNAH’S HOPE 

P.O. BOX 351 

LIVINGSTON, TX 77351 

 

Ravy has started a Book Club at Hannah’s Hope.  When they finish 

reading a book, they get one point.  When they reach a certain goal, 

they are rewarded.  Some of the rewards are an English dictionary, a 

Khmer dictionary, a mirror, a Khmer story, or a comb.   

Book Club 

Surviving the Coronovirus 
In order to keep the children occupied during the lockdown time,  

a soccer goal and a new tv were added to Hannah’s Hope. 


